arewell Message from J.W. Cathari

School might be out for summer, but
we will still be around!!

i-Ready will be available to students
until August 14th, so keep up the

practice! If you need help, please
email rhorger@philasd.org

Keep an eye on your classes, as we
will be posting some optional summer
practice for you!




